
 
  

From: Amber Anaya 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Aug. 20, 2021 Emergency Meeting of the Nevada State Board of Health Agenda Item 2 
Date: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 11:25:50 AM 

Hello, 

My name is Amber Anaya and I support requiring all students using facilities of the Nevada 
System of Higher Education to provide proof of the COVID vaccination or a negative weekly 
test. We can not continue to let this virus mutate into different and stronger strains due to 
misguided beliefs. Thank you for the opportunity to provide my voice to the issue. 


